
Beacon Falls Conservation Commission 

10 Maple Ave 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

 

 
 

April 7, 2014 

 

Len Greene, Sr., Town Clerk 

Town of Beacon Falls 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT  06403 

 

Dear Mr. Greene: 

 

Re:  Conservation Commission meeting for April 7, 2014 is cancelled 

 

Due to a lack of quorum, the Conservation Commission will not hold its regularly scheduled 

meeting on Monday, April 7, 2012 per Commissioner Mike Bouchard.  The next regular 

meeting is scheduled for May 5, 2014. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Martha Melville 

Clerk 

 

Cc: Conservation Commissioners 

       Karen Wilson, BOS Admin 

 

 

 

 


